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Alford, Patrick

From: TevisHill@aol.com
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 2:45 PM
To: Alford, Patrick
Subject: deadline for comments

Please extend the  Nov 8th date for comments on your  dEIR . I am quickly trying to comprehend the new Banning Ranch 
dEIR and see how both impact me.  I own two units in Newport Crest and live at 6308 West Oceanfront and am very 
impacted by all issues.Both documents have so much to study and I am sure that many of the Newport 
Beach citizens need more time. I support the park.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Tevis Hill 


